
#LetFlyChallenge
Welcome to the Rolls-Royce ‘Let Fly Challenge’

Lockdown might have grounded most of the world’s aircraft. But don’t let that stop you creating 
your own planes at home. Which is what’s inspired our exciting new ‘Let Fly Challenge’.

What’s it all about?

The task is simple. We want young people to design, build or fold something that flies. Maybe 
even something that soars. We’re looking to be wowed. Amazed. And entertained (after all, not 
every good idea takes off straight away). Prizes will be given to the people behind the quickest 
flight, the furthest flight, the best decorated creation and the most epic fail.

How can people enter?

Budding apprentices will need to capture their flight on film and then upload their video onto 
Instagram or Facebook, tagging Rolls-Royce (@rollsroyce_careers) and using the hashtag 
#LetFlyChallenge. To make sure we can see and judge your entry, you’ll need to tag us from a 
public profile and remember to use the hashtag! The competition will run from Monday 8th 
February until Friday 12th February (National Apprenticeship Week).

Any tips?

Plenty! In fact so many, we don’t have space for them here. Instead, we’ll be sharing them on our 
social channels over the course of the competition. 

Where can I find out more?

If you have any questions, the easiest way to get in touch is to post on your favourite social 
channel using #LetFlyChallenge or direct message the team on social. 

Thanks and good luck! 
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